
 
 

 

July 1, 2024 

Notice of Changes to Parking Fees  

 
Thank you for choosing Sheraton Okinawa Sunmarina Resort.  
Starting from November 1, 2024, we will be revising our parking fees as detailed below. We 
apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your understanding and 
cooperation as we continue to provide the best service possible. 
 
 

1. Revision Date:  Changes will take effect from November 1, 2024. 

 

2.  Target Service:  Parking Fees  

 

3.  Changes:  ・For Overnight Guests 

Previous | 500 JPY per night (Maximum fee 1,500 JPY) 

New | 1,000 JPY per night (maximum fee 3,000 JPY) 

・For Visitor: 

Previous | 600 JPY per hour (maximum fee 2,500 JPY) 

New | 600 JPY per hour (no maximum fee) 

 

4. Remake:   There are no changes to the benefits for using hotel facilities. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

General Manager 




